
V8 Register AGM 2022 
Facebook Group Report 

 
As the youngest and best looking of the V8 Committee members, please accept my apologies that I 
am not able to attend the V8 AGM in person. 
 
Our Facebook Group continues to steadily grow, with a current membership of 154. The group 
continues to get a lot of applications from people seeking access to our Facebook Group who are not 
MG Car Club or V8 Register members; however, these are politely declined, but with encouragement 
to join the V8 Register and the MG Car Club. 
 
Recent topics include:  
 
 Progress on members individual restorations. 
 General V8 related questions. 
 Experience of a V8 fitted with polybushes. 
 The wrapping of RV8 exhaust manifolds on an MGBGTV8. 
 
The group retains an informal, yet respectful attitude to content and reaction to posts and we have 
content from active members in North America, Europe and here in the UK. 
 
I encourage all V8 Register members who have not yet joined the group, to do so and get actively 
involved in posting interesting V8 and non-V8 related content! 
 
Julian Holmes 
V8 Register Facebook Group Admin 


